
 
 
July 16, 2024 
 
House of Rental  
5115 Church Street 
Skokie, IL 60077 
 
RE: Notice of Award – Skokie Park District Backlot Bash rental of tents, lighting, fencing, tables, and 
chairs. 
 
At the July 16, 2024 Park Board of Commissioners meeting of the Skokie Park District, the bid submitted by 
House of Rentals for the Skokie Park District Backlot Bash was accepted. The bid was awarded at a total of 
$39,217.50. 
 
The Skokie Park District is excited to work with you for the Backlot Bash 2024. If you should have any 
questions or concerns, please contact me. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Breanne Labus 
Superintendent of Recreation 
blabus@skokieparks.org 
847 929-8505 Office 


